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I am pleased to announce the results of this year's Executive Board election. We extend our warmest
congratulations to the newly elected members and our gratitude to all candidates for their dedication to AALL
and for their willingness to run. The elected candidates will begin their terms in July 2025. This year, ���
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https://www.aallnet.org/resources-publications/publications/aall-e-briefing/
https://www.aallnet.org/
https://www.facebook.com/aallnet
https://twitter.com/aallnet
https://www.linkedin.com/company/american-association-of-law-libraries
https://www.instagram.com/aallnet/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=08b175ce-e25a-4814-b612-13e642315d2b



